
WLGA Board Meeting and Shot Gun 
September 2, 2021 

 
President Tracy Hallen called the meeting to order. 

Treasurer’s report: No significant changes with 106 members, 46 playing Burden and 60 Azaleas.  Balance of 

$5678.72. 

Upcoming events: Solheim, “Girls Just Want to Have Fun” has 53 girls playing.  Need more players so signup 

on Foretees.  Deadline is September 29, with a drawing party on Thursday evening October 7th, playing 9 

holes of alternate shot on October 8th, and 18 holes on October 9th, one best ball game of two and an 

individual game against your opponent. Lunch will follow play on Saturday.  If unable to eat inside, you 

must contact one of the committee members: Bends, Horvath, McCann, or Wirth to make arrangement for 

a take home lunch. Cost is $35.00 and check is made out to WLGA and deposited in the Solheim envelop in 

ladies’ locker room.  

Member/Member will be November 5th and 6th.  Cocktails and drawing party on the 5th and shotgun on 

the 6th.  Additional information will be coming out soon, so all you need to do now is get a partner.  You 

want to be a part of “Bring My Regards to Broadway” 

Exchange Day with the Reserve will be held at the Reserve on September 29, with a 9:00 shotgun on Hollow 

Creek. Sign up on Foretees and be sure to pick the tees you wish to play from, handicaps will be adjusted, 

and your choice of lunch, choose chicken sliders or apple chicken salad.  Deposit in locker room envelop a 

$50.00 check made out to WLGA. 

Social: The last shot gun of the year will be November 18, serving breakfast at 8:30 with the shotgun at 

10:30. There will also be breakfast items to take out on the course if you do not want to eat inside. The 

tournament will be honoring veterans and a veteran from each branch will be helping our game out on the 

course, as last year. Wear red, white, and blue to show your support of their service to our country. 

CSRA: Savannah Lakes, Tara course. Thursday, Sept. 16, stroke play with 10:00 shotgun. Golf is $37.00 with 

optional $15.00 box lunch. September 7, deadline by 12:00 to sign up and pay. 

October 19, four ball at Gordon Lakes. 

November 8, a three day Montenyohl.  Monday, Nov. 8 at Midland Valley, Tuesday, Nov. 9 at the Reserve, 

and Thursday, Nov. 11, at Westlake. 

State: Details for upcoming events was given.  Go to https:/www.wscga.org/ 

New Board for 2022:  President, Vicki Muma; Vice President, Gwen Cameron;  Secretary, Kathy 

Giesenschlag; and Treasurer, Mary Ellen O’Rourke.  With no nominations from the floor, this board was 

accepted by acclimation. 

Winners of shotgun:  First flight: 1st place:  Gwen Cameron, Judy Nickel, Susan Coward, and Carol Keighley.      

2nd  place:  Lawrette McCann, Karen Burke, Lay Leach, and Linda Walters. 

Second flight:  1st place:  Kathy Adams, Ernie Biancarelli, Ursula, Bethmann, and Joni Hopkins.  2nd place:  

Joan Potter, Barbara Harris, Joanne Martini, and Nancy Skidmore. 

Closest to the pin: Kay Leach 

https://www.wscga.org/

